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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 9:21 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1169 Breen St - Pictures

Good morning Mai, 
 
Photos were taken in February when this issue was sent to Zoning for determination if any allowance was ever granted 
for the current fence location. It took this long for Zoning and Right-of-Way to conclude that there had been no 
allowances granted for the fence location. Similar condition exists at the neighboring property at 1170 Flandrau St. 
Orders to Remove the fence have been sent to both properties. 
 
Fence is currently in the same location as shown in the photos. Please let me know if there is anything else that you 
need. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul) <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1169 Breen St - Pictures 
 
Hi Dick, 
 
You did a CN on 5/19 with photos taken on 5/19 for the fence.  I believe the photos were not taken last week as 
there was no snow.  Can you confirm when the photos were taken.  Thank you 
 
http://sqlprod.stpaul.city/ReportServer/Pages/ReportViewer.aspx?/Production/Dsi/Vacant+Buildings&FolderRSN=
5054793 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
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